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NBNCo Appoints Company Secretary 
 
NBNCo today announced it has appointed Debra Connor as the organisation’s Company 
Secretary. 
 
Miss Connor will join the organisation in June and will be based at the registered office of NBNCo 
at 360 Elizabeth Street, Melbourne. 
 
Head of Corporate Services, Mr Kevin Brown, said Miss Connor was a highly experienced 
Company Secretary and the role at NBNCo would cover all areas of board governance and 
administration. 
 
He said Miss Connor would be responsible for supporting the Board in all of their duties. 
 
Miss Connor graduated with a Bachelor of Laws from the Queensland University of Technology in 
1984 and also has a number of certificates and diploma’s in company secretarial practice and 
corporate governance. 
 
Miss Connor has spent the past three years as the Board Secretary at the Port of Melbourne 
Corporation and prior to that she spent seven years with SMS Management & Technology 
Limited. 
 
 
 
For further information 
Contact  Jane Sullivan 
0457 509 118. 


